
 

 

 

 

Wednesday Twilight Series 

Notice to Competitors 

 

 

Special Course 

Wednesday the 7th of December 2016 

Due to the Sailing World Cup Final which is underway at St Kilda, 

the following special course is to be sailed by all Divisions. 

Start, leave number 74 to port and number 17A to Starboard, round R3 to port, round R4 to Port, 

round Number 19A to Starboard, to Finish. 

 

David Le Roy  

Race Director 

RYCV 


